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The evidence regarding childhood vaccines, especially those for COVID 19, 

constitute a clear and present danger to children's health. Therefore, it is imprudent 

to allow pharmacists who are not trained physicians and who may have a conflict of 

interest between profit and patient health outcomes to administer vaccines to 

children. 


